NEWSLETTER DECEMBER 2024

FUN THINGS WE DID

Last month our kiddos had fun with a variety of fall themed crafts and activities. We focused on the importance of gratitude and how to recognize and appreciate the kindness of others.





REMINDERS

- December 9th is the last day to make modifications to Winter Intersession.
- Kids Club closes at 4:00 pm on December 19th
- Text 81010 with the message @k3a3e4 and get up-to-date info and announcements on the remind app.

UPCOMING EVENTS

- Winter Intercession 12/20, 12/23,
 12/30, 1/2, 1/3
- Spring Intercession registration opens February 1st

CONTACT INFO

Kids Club Site Number

480-459-8209

Kids Club Supervisor

Belle Gelber

480-279-7034

Billing Contact

Jennifer Kramer-Meller

480-279-7055